
NOTICE
JMMB Group Limited�s and Jamaica Money 

Market Brokers Limited audited financial 
statements, due May 30, 2023, which should 
have been made public on or before June 16, 
2023, are further delayed. The audited 
financial statements will now be made public 
on or before June 30, 2023.
 

The delay is due to the fact that our auditors, 
KPMG Chartered Accountants, require 
additional time to complete their audit 
procedures.
 

We sincerely apologise to our stakeholders 
for any inconvenience that this delay may 
cause.

________________ 

Carolyn DaCosta 
Corporate Secretary 

June 15, 2023


